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So we are ambassadors for Christ, as 

though God were pleading through us. 

We implore you in Christ’s stead: Be 

reconciled to God. 

2 Corinthians 5:20 

Spring  2017 

Editor’s Note: True Path Ministry Inc. has been busy in the new year: Marcos 10:14 Kid’s Club continues to 

do well; we delivered meals to the elderly on Tuesdays with Nuevo Corazon; made several visits to remote villages; and 

helped improve several church facilities.   

 Some of the highlights are in the photographs below. Complete articles and more photos are on our website at:  

http://truepathministry.com/news/ 

New Day and Team Renews Marcos 10:14 Kid’s Club 

A new “kid friendly” main entrance gate, new meeting day (Thursday) and a new bigger support  team were some of the changes we 

made. There are two new teachers and other adults to help feed and manage the weekly meeting. We changed the day so that more 

interested volunteers from Pastor Reynaldo’s church could participate. We held a special “Kid’s Fiesta” and over 100 people came. 

http://truepathministry.com/news/


Gospel, Gifts, Glasses and Clothes to Remote Villages 

A team of 15 people 

came along in the True 

Path Ministry Suburban 

to bless the people of 

Carmen. It is a small 

village on a ranch in a 

remote desert area. 

Our team was welcomed to the remote mountain village Canon 

De Vacas for a Saturday filled with worship and Christian fel-

lowship.  



Follow us online at:  

http://truepathministry.com  

And like us on Facebook 

Come see us!  
We always welcome visitors.  

Needs for Mexico Mission 
We always need your prayers!!  

 Large Print Spanish Bibles 

(RVR 1960) 

 Spanish language Christian 

literature 

Building Improvement Projects at Two Churches 

(Left) We provided the plumb-

ing and labor for a new bath-

room at Pastor Hernandez’s 

Church; and (above) a new sew-

er line at Pastor Rey’s Church. 

Visitors Came to Mexico to Work with Ministry During Spring Break 

Meal Delivery on Tuesdays 

Jarrick, Gaige (age 13) and Jade (age 10) 

came to visit and work with our ministry. 

Jarrick is Stephen and Tonyia’s son and he 

and his family are from Boerne, Texas. They 

decided to come see us rather than spend their 

spring-break in a more touristy area. We also 

took them to the waterfalls at Zaragosa. 

Each week we deliver meals to the elderly 

in the area for Nuevo Corazon. Sandra 

(above left) cooks the meals and is the di-

rector  for the Christian organization. 


